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What It Means To Be An American
By Dr. Muhammad Babar

Dr. Muhammad Babar spoke on January
28th, 2020 at the Louisville Boat Club
Literary Society about the spirit of “What It
Means To Be An American.”

He shared his journey from home to home,
from his land of birth Pakistan to his
adopted homeland of America. 

Read More

DHC Delivers Immunization
Supplies to JCPS

Doctors for Healthy Communities’ primary
mission is to improve the health of
communities by supporting local partners
like our school system. One of the most
effective ways to achieve this goal is to
adequately immunize the population. We’re
proud to supply JCPS with immunization
supplies whenever possible to help protect
the health of children throughout Louisville
Metro. Thank you to Eva Stone, JCPS
Manager of District Health, for all her good
work.

Donated Clothes Come to Thomas
Jefferson Middle School

Doctors for Healthy Communities board
member Debbie Harper delivered clothes
and shoes to Thomas Jefferson middle
school for their “cloth pantry.”

http://www.dhcus.org/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/01/31/dr-babar-considers-what-it-means-to-be-an-american/


DHC Brings Physicals to Thomas
Jefferson Middle School

DHC and numerous volunteers from nearby
nursing schools visited Thomas Jefferson
Middle School for a day of student
physicals. In just a single day, the group
was able to complete 269 physicals for
those in attendance.

Read More

https://www.dhcus.org/2020/01/22/dhc-brings-physicals-to-thomas-jefferson-middle-school/


Donate to DHC Here!
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